
 
21 May 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
 

RE:  JUNIOR EXAMINATIONS  
 
Coonabarabran High School students will be sitting formal Half- Yearly Examinations during 
Week 5 of this term, commencing on Monday 28 May and concluding on Friday 1 June. 
Students will be sitting an examination for their four core subjects, English, Mathematics, 
Science and HSIE, along with some other subjects during this week. Students will receive a 
specific timetable for their examinations and a clear guide regarding examination content 
during normal classes. 
 
For your information, examinations will be on the following days: 
 

Year 
Group 

Monday  
28 May 

Tuesday  
29 May 

Wednesday 
30 May 

Thursday  
31  June 

Friday  
1  June 

Year 7 Science Mathematics English HSIE  

Year 8 Science LOTE HSIE English Mathematics 

Year 9 Mathematics HSIE Science X Line  English and  

Y Line  

Year 10 English HSIE Science Mathematics 
and X Line  

Y Line  

 
Formal examinations are an important assessment tool and allow student’s progress and 
understanding to be clarified. If your child is unable to attend on these days it is important 
that they notify their classroom teacher to facilitate an opportunity for them to complete these 
tasks at an alternative time. 
 
If you have any enquiries about Junior exams please contact the Principal Ms Doolan or 
Deputy Principal Mr Graham at the school on 6842 1099. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
  
 
 
Mr James Moffat      Ms M Doolan 
EXAM CO-ORDINATOR      PRINCIPAL 


